SGC Meeting Summary
December 6, 2023

The Palmetto Elementary SGC met December 6, 2023 at 6:00 PM in Microsoft Teams.  The Council discussed how other schools addressed parent engagement.  Palmetto also has two pieces of exciting news.  Palmetto Elementary has been identified by the State of Georgia as a Title I Rewards School.  Also, Palmetto has a PTA President.  The meeting adjourned at 8:27 AM.

